
 
 
 
 
 

Comfort and Palliative Care  

Wednesday, April 3, 2024; 11am-12pm 

NewYork-Presbyterian is pleased to collaborate with 
New York City Department for the Aging to offer this 
virtual presentation. Join Anna Goehring, MD, Attending 
Physician, Palliative Medicine, at NewYork-Presbyterian 
Brooklyn Methodist Hospital, for this talk on end of life 
care. The presentation is intended for older adults or 
those caring for older adults. 

 
We will address the following topics: 

• When is the right time to start planning? 
• Palliative Care vs. Hospice 
• Advance Directives 

 
 
Click here to register. 
Phone Access: (212) 225-8997 
Meeting ID: 921 3673 5447 

 
Visit events.nyp.org/Brooklyn for more information about 
community programming. Spanish and ASL translation 
will be available. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.nyc.gov/site/dfta/index.page
https://nyph.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_c6LmZgKXTq6R6Iuj38udVA
https://events.nyp.org/brooklyn

